
  
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Boerne, 
Texas will hold a Public Hearing on August 28, 2018 at 6:00 p.m., 
in the City Council Chambers located at 124 Old San Antonio 
Road, Boerne, Texas, to discuss the proposed budget for the 
fiscal year October 1, 2018 through September 30, 2019.  

 
All interested parties are encouraged to attend.  
 
s/s Lori A. Carroll, City Secretary  

NOTICE OF ASSISTANCE AT THE PUBLIC MEETINGS 
The City of Boerne Council Chambers is wheelchair accessible.  Requests for special 

services must be received forty-eight (48) hours prior to the meeting time by calling the City 
Secretary at 830-249-9511.  

This budget will raise more revenue from property taxes than last 
year’s budget by an amount of $694,990, which is a 9.06 percent 
increase from last year’s budget. The property tax revenue to be 
raised from new property added to the roll this year is $449,305.   

 


